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Thank you to everyone who joined us on September 26 for the webinar "Legislative Update: New Vulnerable Persons and 
POA Statutes." The recorded webinar link is now available. If you are interested in joining our next complimentary 
webinar, please send your request to dfjohnson@winstead.com. David F. Johnson, lead writer for the Texas Fiduciary 
Litigator blog,...… Continue Reading

https://www.txfiduciarylitigator.com/2017/09/1335/

